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LORI LEE NEWS 
Fall 2021       Contact: Bill Wilson at wrwmgmnt@gmail.com 

 

News from the Management Team… 
We hope this newsletter finds you all well.  It has been a long, few months for all of us as we continue to 
endure the pandemic.  We have a few items that we would like to draw to your attention. 
 
We have removed part of the fence around the patio making access easier for our residents.  Thank you to 
Imogene Simmons for the donation of the picnic table and bench in memory of her husband, Clifford.  
These have been placed on the patio for the enjoyment of our residents.  We hope to complete other 
improvements to the patio within the next month. 
 
The trimming of bushes has now been completed.  We apologize for the delay, but there are apparently 
more projects going on in Lafayette than there are contractors to do them.  And finally, we want to thank 
the residents of Lori Lee Estates for their efforts to keep our park looking so great.  It has been a hot, dry 
summer and yet the lawns and flowers look better than ever. 
 
We will be placing a bulletin board in the lobby across from the beauty shop.  Please watch for future 
notices there. 
 
Lori Lee Estates will be at 100% occupancy for the first time ever when the new mobile home is pulled 
into lot 52 in October.  Electrical upgrades will be 100% complete by the end of 2022.   
 
Mark your calendars for October 22, 2021.  Bill and Christy will be hosting a meet and greet at the Club 
House.  We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Welcome to our newest residents:  Lorie McCallum (Lot 18), Jack Dulin (Lot 61), Jack Kennedy (Lot 77), 
Debra Niewerth (Lot 25), Nola Click (Lot 117), Marjorie Feidner (Lot 84), Joyce David (Lot 37), Ivan 
and Olena Hardobei (Lot 59), Brenda Flick (Lot 43) 
 
It is with sadness that we report the death of Richard Kirby who passed away on May 5, 2021. 
 


